Morristown REGISTRATION SUMMARY

Elementary

Dr. Jennifer Petty
Principal

Dear Parent/Guardian, by signing below you are stating the following:

I will take the time to review a copy of the Morristown Elementary School’s Parent/Student Handbook, and will review
the handbook with my child’s who is enrolled at the school. By signing this form, I understand that it is my responsibility
to comply with all rules and policies given therein. Please read all information and sign below.

If for any reason you do not agree to grant pefmission for Photo Release, Field Trips, Transportation
Authorization, Bicycle and Scooter Rules (as applicable,) Parent notification system, then a written response
document must be submitted to the school’s Principal.

Photo Release: Pictures of students and staff are taken throughout the school year for various reasons such as class
newsletters, Board reports, the school’s Facebook account, or perhaps a newspaper article covering an activity here at the
school. We are asking all parents/guardian to sign the waiver so your child’s photo may be used. By signing this release, you
are giving the school your consent to take and use your child’s photo for these purposes.

Field Trips: There are times during the school year when classes are taken on field trips and utilize The Desert Center and
Sonoran Trail. It is necessary for each student to have parental permission to attend. No student is allowed to attend without a
permission slip. You will be sent a written notification prior to each field trip with information regarding each field trip. We
are asking that you give permission, at this time, for any field trips planned during the school year.

Student Transportation: I have read and understand the school bus rules and regulation located in the Morristown
Elementary Schools Parent/Student Handbook. My student has my permission to use school bus transportation to and from
school or in the event of a schedule field trip. According to state law, the responsibility to get each student to and from school
rests with the parent. As a courtesy, Morristown Elementary school district attempts to provide free bus service to students
within district boundaries; and want each student to have a safe and enjoyable trip while on the school bus. Any changed in
student scheduling to ride the school bus must be accompanied by written authorization from the parent/guardian.

Students riding Bicycles or Scooters: must wear a helmet at all times and comply with all Bicycle and Scooter rules as
described in the Parent/Student Handbook.

Parent notification system: Please indicate which phone numbers and e-mail address you want us to use when contacting
you through our system on the lines provided below. Note: Emergency messages will go out to ALL available numbers.

Mother’s Phone: Mothers E-mail:

Father’s Phone: Father’s E-mail;

Emergency Care Consent: if an emergency involving medical action is required and the parent’s/guardians cannot be
contacted, I consent for my child to be given medical attention by the doctor selected by the school personnel in charge.
Please list family physician and insurance information below.

Name of Physician: Phone Number:
Insurance Company and Policy #:
Student Name-PRINTED Student Signature

Parent Guardian Signature Date



